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19.12.2013 
 

 
 

Information Letter no. 38-2013 
 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
please find attached our Invoice for the 2014 membership fee. 
 
This does not apply to those federations who have already transferred the amount to 
our bank account. But if your federation needs a separate invoice, directed to your 
federation’s address, please inform us and we will react accordingly. 
 
We would appreciate your payments a.s.a.p. to avoid sending reminders to slow 
payers. If you prefer to pay cash in Jerusalem, please inform us, because otherwise 
your registration of fencers for the European Cadet/Junior championships will not be 
accepted. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Max W.F. Geuter 
General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 

              www.eurofencing.info 

 



 
 

European Fencing Confederation 
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime 

 
Invoice 

 
Membership Fee 2014 

according decision of  
EFC/CEE Congress 2011 

 
 

€ 300,00 
 
  

To be paid by bank transfer to our below mentioned account or by cash against 
receipt on the spot before the start of the European Cadet/Junior Championships 
2014 in Jerusalem (ISR) – (Article 4.1 of Rules for Competitions and 
Championships)  

 
20.12.2013 
 

 
Account name: European Fencing Confederation 

Bank: ABNAMRO Bank, Amstelveen, Netherlands 
IBAN: NL18ABNA0488477298 

BIC/SWIFT: ABNANL2A 


